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What would help children in St Thomas’ progress?
As you may have heard in the press recently, each school in Scotland is being given a sum of money from the ‘Pupil Equity Fund’ to spend on raising the attainment of children and help close the ‘attainment gap’. Schools have been asked to focus on literacy, numeracy, health and wellbeing. We really want to know you views! Please work with your child to come up with ideas of supports that you feel would help to improve the attainment of our children. Please return to school by Friday 31st March. Please also see link below for further information.
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http://www.gov.scot/Topics/Education/Schools/Raisingeducationalattainment/pupilequityfund
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